REQUEST FOR STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATIONS (RSOQ)
MDX PROCUREMENT/CONTRACT NO. RFP-06-04

CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERING & INSPECTION

(CE&I) SERVICES

The Miami-Dade Expressway Authority (MDX) is seeking the professional services of a qualified Consultant or Team of Firms to provide Construction Engineering & Inspection services in connection with the reconstruction of the existing SR 874 Kendall Drive entrance ramp to allow new movement for the northbound traffic entering SR 874. For copies of the RSOQ with complete information on the scope of services as well as submittal requirements, please log onto our web site: www.mdxway.com or call MDX Procurement Office at (305)637-3277. Deadline for submitting an SOQ is April 25, 2006 by 2:00 p.m., Eastern Time.
